
From: Patrick Reen Patrick.Reen@mausd.org
Subject: Re: Verify capacity for Ripton students at Mount Abe Middle and High Schools

Date: April 12, 2021 at 3:35 PM
To: Joanna Doria doriajoanna@gmail.com
Cc: Laurie Cox lminercox@gmail.com, Jane Phinney jlbphinney@gmail.com, Emily Hoyler hoyler.emily@gmail.com

Hi Joanna,
       Mt. Abraham has no concerns about having enough capacity to support Ripton students.  

On Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 10:02 AM Joanna Doria <doriajoanna@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Patrick, 
I hope you had a great weekend. My name is Joanna Doria and I am writing from Ripton. 

My hope is to confirm adequate capacity for potential matriculating Ripton students to Mount Abe Union Middle and High School.
We have about 5 student per grade with class sizes growing but not to more than about 10/grade. 

The State Board of Education requires that we verify capacity at surrounding Middle and High Schools to be sure Ripton students
will be able to attend a school that is in compliance with State rules and regulations.  

I chose not to reach out to the principals associated with those schools, but if you think I should, let me know. 

Thanks for your time,
Joanna

-- 
Patrick J Reen
Superintendent of Schools

Mount Abraham Unified School District
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